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The meeting was called to order by Larry Ray, Chairman.  Attendees were asked to identify themselves and sign the attendance list, indicating themselves as members or guests. 

The minutes of the February 3, 1998 meeting were approved as submitted.

Old Business:

· Larry Ray reviewed the format of the meeting indicating that each of the three task forces will be meeting sequentially after the brief Std. 1159 meeting.

New Business:

· Web Site:

Dave Vannoy reported that the mailing for 1998 Summer Meeting would be the last via US mail.  A web site will be established for Std 1159.  All minutes and announcements will be posted to that site.  It was requested that an email be sent to the membership when postings are made.  For this reason it is important that email addresses be kept up to date.

· It was suggested that the order of the task force meetings be reversed for the 1999 Winter Meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:15 PM.  The remaining 15 minutes was allotted between the task forces.

David B. Vannoy, Secretary
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